
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: October 1 4 ,  1999 

FROM: Diana Caldwell, Staff Counsel, Division of Legal Services 
RE: “Docket No. 981444-TP - Number Utilization Study: In- 

vestigation into Number Conservation Measures 

TO : All Parties & b P 

A conference call number has been established for the 
scheduled workshop to be held on this docket Wednesday, October 20, 
1999, beginning at 1O:OO a.m. A limited number of ports have been 
reserved. Please dial (850)921-6599 or Suncom 291-6599 promptly at 
1O:OO a.m. to participate in the workshop. Parties are encouraged 
to be present at the workshop. 

The purpose of the workshop is to discuss and obtain comments 
on FCC Order No. 99-249, released September 15, 1999, in CC Docket 
NO. 96-98. If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 
413-6175. 

DWC: sa 
cc: Division of Communications (Ileri) 



TO : 

FROM : 

RE : 

M E M O R A N D U M  

October 14, 1999 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CALDWELL) 

DOCKET NO. 981444-TP - NUMBER UTILIZATION STUDY: IN 
VESTIGATION INTO NUMBER CONSERVATION MEASURES 

Attached is a Memorandum to All Parties to be issued in the 
above-referenced docket. (Number of pages in memorandum - 1) 

DWC/sa 
Attachment 
cc: Division of Commmunications (Ileri) 
1:981444##.dwc 


